
Headteachers Welcome  
Welcome back to school! The children have returned ready to learn and seem very happy to see their friends 
and teachers.  
Please remember to be kind and courteous to each other when on the playground. If you have a concern about 
anything that happens in school, please speak to a member of staff. Please do not approach other parents di-
rectly.  
Our usual newsletters will return next week however in the meantime please see the update below with some 
important information.  

 

  Date Year Group Event 

September 09.09.24  Reception Pupils stay all day  

Nursery  Stay & Play sessions with parents 

13.9.24 Year 5/6 Girls Football  

20.9.24 Year 5/6 Boys Football  

25.09.24 Year 5 Bikeability  

26/27.09.24 Year 1 Scooter training 

27.09.24 Year 3/4 Cross Country  

October 

01.10.24 All SEND Coffee morning 

04.10.24 Year 5/6 Cross Country  

11.10.24 Year 3/4 Mixed Football  

15/15.10.24 All Parents Evening 

18.10.24 Year 5/6 Tag Rugby 

21.10.24-01.11.24 ALL HALF TERM  

Thameside Fundraising Team & ASDA’s Cashpot for Schools 

Every time you shop with Asda Rewards between 2nd September to 30th 

November, Thameside Primary will receive 0.5% of your total spend into a 

cash pot. Plus, Asda will donate £1 every time someone opts in. 

To help us raise funds, download the Asda Rewards app and scan your 

rewards card every time you shop. 

You won’t give up any of your own earnings and your own cash pot will 

still continue to grow!  

School Times 

School gates open at 8:35 and close at 8:50  

Children will be marked as late after 8:50 

The school day finishes at 3:20 and children should be collected promptly.  


